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Development at Potterton
 
I am writing with an objection to the current proposal for housing development in Potterton.
 

Inappropriate use of greenbelt land – The land around Potterton has been protected from
development for as long as I can remember. The village is a quiet, unspoiled and peaceful
place to live.  Building additional houses would definitely change the nature of the village
and what exactly makes it a lovely place to live.
Insufficient sewage and lack of infrastructure – The roads are too small and are unsuitable
for the additional heavy traffic which would ensue, first through the building stage and
then latterly with the volume of traffic from new residents. 
Education – The closest primary school is Balmedie which already has in excess of 400
pupils making it one of the largest in Aberdeenshire.  There is no capacity for the children
in the school who would come from the family homes being proposed.

 
Please do not spoil our village by turning it into a massive housing estate. 
 
Jane Cairns
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